VIDYASAGAR COLLEGE FOR WOMEN

Notice
Mandatory Summer Internship Programme for Semester II Students

This is to inform all students of Semester II that a Summer Internship Programme
has been scheduled from 15th May 2025 to 31st May 2025. Participation in this
programme is mandatory for all.

Students are strictly advised not to plan any personal travel during this period. Those
who fail to attend the internship will not be provided with any alternative opportunity
to complete the internship requirement through the college.

All concerned are hereby requested to take note and act accordingly.
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